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AHTD TO HOLD PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT MEETING 

IN FAYETTEVILLE 
 

LITTLE ROCK (9-19) - The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 
(AHTD) will hold a Public Involvement Meeting in Fayetteville to discuss plans to widen 
Interstate 49 to six lanes and improve the I-49/Highway 112-71B Interchange.  
 
The work will extend north 2.5 miles from Porter Road to Fulbright Expressway, including 
the Highway 112/71B Interchange.    
 
The meeting will be held Thursday, September 25th, from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at Asbell 
Elementary School (Cafeteria). It is located at 1500 N. Sang Avenue in Fayetteville.   
 
The public is invited to visit anytime during the scheduled hours to view displays, ask 
questions and offer comments.  For more information, contact the Arkansas State Highway 
and Transportation Department’s Environmental Division at 501-569-2281. 
 
 
 
 

__________________________________ 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION:  The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department (AHTD) complies with all civil rights 
provisions of federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance.  
Therefore, the Department does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion or disability, in the admission, 
access to and treatment in the Department’s programs and activities, as well as the Department’s hiring or employment practices.  Complaints of 
alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding the Department’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Joanna P. McFadden Section 
Head- EEO/DBE (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), P. O. Box 2261, Little Rock, AR  72203, (501) 569-2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following 
email address: Joanna.Mcfadden@arkansashighways.com. 
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